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SOR-Approved Proposal for the Award of the Title of Professorial Fellow, Associate 
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22 January 2018 

This is to inform everyone that the Board of Regents (BOR) approved the Proposal for the Award of 
the Title of Professorial Fellow, Associate Professorial Fellow and Assistant Professorial Fellow via 

referendum conducted on 18-29 December 2017. 

The proposal aims to enable through the award of the title of Professorial Fellow, Associate Fellow 
and Assistant Professorial Fellow, the invaluable contributions of Filtpino experts with excellent track 

record, including dual citizens, to the development of the country's different branches of knowledge. 
The proposal also hopes to enable the invitation of foreign experts to perform teaching/ mentorship 
or specialized research function or to special technical projects for a specified number of years 
beyond the usual period for Visiting Professors. 

Please see attached document for details. Implementing rules and regulations will follow. 

Thank you. 

cc: HRDO Director 








